
HB680 is an obvious partisan ploy to reduce voter turnout instead of ensuring all Ohio 

voters have options to cast their ballots.  Seniors like my wife and I, and disabled voters, 

like my wife who has MS, have voted by mail for many years.  This bill is predicated on 

false hoods and disproven claims of voter fraud that like zombies, keep coming back as 

Republican talking points.  To be blunt, there is no valid documentation or justification 

for this bill, which penalizes the voters of Ohio by such blatant political chicanery by an 

increasingly unpopular group of gerrymandered legislators.  This bill is simply a 

revengeful attempt to control voting that is unnecessary based on years of factual data, 

and must be rejected by all who care about a representative democracy. 
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